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Special Thanks To...

Did you enjoy our performance?
Follow each ensemble for future performances

We want to extend a huge amount of gratitude to
Zion Lutheran Church, its pastors, Music Minister Rob

Mikulski, and the Zion staff members for the use of
this gorgeous venue and hospitality. We’d also like to
thank Eugene Magalif for joining us for the premiere

of Sacred Suite.

We’d like to recognize the hard-working military
members who are active, retired, or have passed on—
whether in the line of duty or during retirement. The
work, dedication, and sacrifice you make is not lost

upon us, and we are forever grateful and appreciative
to your service.

Many thanks to our audience, family members,
friends, and followers online for their support and

attendance!


